
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcoming Committee 
The Parent Council very much enjoyed 

putting together another Welcoming 

Committee for the first day of term.  We 

had music, bubbles, photo frames and a 

lot of fun welcoming our new P1s and all 

the children back to school in August.  

Many thanks to all volunteers, their 

smiling faces, and their enthusiasm on 

the day. 

The Parent Council have had a productive and busy start to the new school year.  We 

are so grateful for all the support we received from parents and school staff without 

whom we couldn’t achieve as much as we do.   

Here is a snapshot of what we’ve been up to. 

Super Stage 
We are delighted with our new outdoor 

stage.  It has been a long project, and the 

PC-led gardening group were so happy 

to be able to finish the stage in 

September.  We spent a great, sunny day 

tiding the grounds around the school, 

making things safer and nicer for all the 

children while putting the finishing 

touches to the stage. 

The school staff were so pleased with 

their new addition and will be investing in 

some durable outdoor props to inspire 

some fantastic improv performances! 

We are in awe of the gardening 

volunteers – hardcore and dedicated! 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beautiful Boutique 
Our committed team of 5 who stock, tidy, and maintain our Uniform Boutique continue 

to do an incredible job.  We are so proud to be able to provide this supply of uniform, 

and coats, free-of-charge to anyone who needs – a fantastic service in our school. 

The same team also works hard to assist the school office in returning Lost Property 

items, while keeping the Lost Property area tidy and under control.   

We aim to keep this up, as best we can, indefinitely. 

Road Improvements & Bollards 
Following the successful completion of the long-awaited roadworks to Parkgrove 

Street and Parkgrove Place, the Parent Council reflects that they have not gone far 

enough.  

While the improvement do go some way in increasing safety on the roads surrounding 

our school, they still leave room for further improvement.  

Members of the Parent Council, alongside our Local Councilor, have requested that 

City of Edinburgh Council re-consider the works and have suggested some 

enhancements. 

Many thanks to our PC-road-expert for their knowledge and consistent efforts to keep 

our streets on the Council’s radar. 

Happy Halloween & Pumpkins 
It was the most joyous of Halloween 

Fridays this year as we welcomed back 

the Pumpkin Competition.  Alongside the 

fun of dressing-up, we had over a 

hundred incredibly creative carved-

pumpkins on display.  

The PC were able to fund a wee treat for 

each, and really loved seeing all the 

happy faces enjoying the event and their 

sweeties. 



 
 
 
 
 


